From: ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" <uklink@xoserve.com>
Subject: LJ/1022/DJ - RE: MP/101//DJ - COR0962 - DUP - Duplicate Contact UKL Committee Representation
Date: 3 December 2010 10:19:54 GMT

Communication Ref : LJ/1022/D)
Subject : RE: MP/1018/DJ - COR0962 - DUP - Duplicate Contact UKL Committee Representation
Dear Colleague

Further to the issue of the communication relating to the DUP contact process changes as a result of the Query and Workflow Management Change
(COR962.8 within the UKLink Implementation Plan), | can confirm that no comments were received related to the proposed change.

This change will be discussed at UKLink Committee on 9th December, where the content will be baselined, prior to formal approval when the final
formats are made available.

Regards,

Debi Jones

Projects Officer

xoserve Projects & Change Management

31, Homer Road, Solihull, B91 3LT.

0121 623 2332

Debi.jones@xoserve.com

If you have any comments, concerns or issues with this email, please contact uklink@xoserve.com
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